
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9am-10.40am 
 

Drama 
Group 1 
SS 
Drama 
Studio 

Treasure 
hunt 
Group 2 
Around 
the 
school 

Animal experience in 
school visit 9.30-
10.30 
 
Lunch hall 

Planetarium in school 
visit 
 
Main Hall 

Japanese 
Group 1 
KM 
B13 

Cooking 
Group 2 
Cupcakes 
CD 
Food 
room 

 Cambridge 
Punting 

10.40-11am Break Break  Break  

11am-12.30pm 
 

Treasure 
hunt  
Group 1 
Around 
the 
school 

Drama  
Group 2 
SS 
Drama 
Studio 

PE  
Astro/hall? 

Planetarium  
 
Main Hall 

Cooking 
Group 1 
Cupcakes 
Food 
room 

Japanese 
Group 2 
KM 
B13 

Punting 

12.30 - 1.15pm Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch  Lunch - picnic 

1.20pm - 3pm 
 

Art – OH 
Art 01 + 02 

PE  
Field 

Archaeology dig 
JA +EG 
 

Movie and popcorn 
Hall (Orange) 

Heffers 

Staff 
 

OH      SA           GC 
SS         ST 
CD        EG 

OH        SA     GC 
CD         ST 
EG          

OH       EG      GC 
CD        SA     JA 

KM      EG       GC 
CD       SA 
OH      

CD       CR        GC 
OH      NC 
EG       SA 

 

Cambourne Village College Summer School 2022 

 

During the first week of the summer holiday 2022 Cambourne Village College held a week long summer school for the new upcoming Year 7 

students. This week was aimed at students who are on the Pupil Premium list. Over all 30 students were invited to attend. Initially 10 confirmed 

attendance. After some phone calls the total rose to 20 students. 

Throughout the week we were able to offer the students a variety of activities both on and off site. We also had two visitors that came in to   

deliver some sessions. Alongside this the students were able to take part in some regular lessons    such as English, Maths and languages to give 

them a taste of what it might be like once they started at the College after the summer. (Please see attached timetable of the week).  



The funding that was provided for the summer school was spent in the following way: 

Costings  
  

Activity  Cost    

      

Animal experience  £ 300    

      

Planetarium  £350    

      

      

Punting  £200    

      

      

Heffers  £150    

      

      

Food shop  £140    

      

      

Lunch out  £80    

      

Coach  £249.99    

      

Staffing  £3,875    

      

TOTAL  £4,344.99    

 
 
 
 



The feedback from both the students and the parents at the end of the week was incredibly positive.   
 
Parents said they felt they’re children were coming home happy and talkative about their experiences each day. They felt it also lowered 
anxieties about them coming up to the college in September as they now have some familiar faces and knew the building a bit better.  
 
Students stated that they liked that they knew the school building and were looking forward to seeing the summer school staff in the September 
once they started at the school. Some of them also said that they had made new friends because of the summer school, and this made them feel 
better about starting at the school.  
 
Staff felt that it was a good way for them to meet some of the new students. The staff who worked on the summer school were from across the 
school from various departments and provisions.  
 
Summer school provided a great opportunity for both students and staff to engage in some enriching and fun activities and meet new people. 
Thank you to all involved.  
  
 

 



 


